
  
 
My name is Terry Luelling . My wife Melody and I live in Bend and are writing you today to urge you to 
vote against HB 2004. This bill will fix nothing and in fact will make things worse.  
We would love to work with any and all government entities to get a real solution to the housing 
shortage.  
Thank you 
Terry and Melody Luelling  
541 948 3106 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


